
From: HALMES Heidi <Heidi.HALMES@ec.europa.eu>
Date: Monday, 15 March 2021 at 17:21
Subject: Save the date - Workshop EU4Health Programme 2021- Wednesday 24 March 2021

Dear stakeholders,
We are pleased to invite you to participate in the Workshop EU4Health Programme 2021: potential solutions for a healthier European Union that will take place on 24 March 2021. 
This full-day workshop will build on the outcome of the 22 January EU4Health Webinar and will further explore potential solutions for EU-wide health challenges under the four strands of the Programme by gathering stakeholders feedback. 
You can find all the relevant information, including registration, here: https://ec.europa.eu/health/funding/events/ev_20210324_en 
We look forward to your active participation. 
Many thanks in advance, 
 
EU4Health Task Force 
 

European Commission
DG Health and Food Safety
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